BRIDGER TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES FOR A BUDGET HEARING HELD ON AUGUST 30, 2022

The August 30, 2022 budget hearing of the Bridger Town Council was held at 108 South D Street in Bridger. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited and the meeting was brought to order by Mayor Shultz at 7:00 pm. Council members present were Dustin Taylor, Shala Cullum and, Mark DeRudder. Others present were: Judge Bert Kraft, Library Director Krystal Zentner and Clerk Kirstin Sweet.

Clerk Sweet explained any significant changes made to the budget compared to previous years. Discussion was had regarding those changes.

There was no public comment from the gallery.

There being no further business Councilwoman Cullum motioned to adjourn. The motion was seconded by Councilman Taylor. The motion carried with the votes as follows: Councilman Taylor – aye, Councilwoman Cullum – aye and Councilman DeRudder – aye. Meeting adjourned at 7:32 pm.

Clifford Shultz, Mayor

ATTEST:

1 of 1